LIEDGE

Dear EDGE Families,

2019-2020

| would like to welcome you all to the 2019-2020 Faith Formation year here at Queen of
all Saints. I am filled with joy knowing that | get to walk with you and your families through this
Faith Journey.

EDGE is a Youth Group for our Middle School Teens where they can come and gather in
a Christ-like environment; where they can freely and open-heartedly express their Faith. Here
we can support them in their journey of trying to live as Christ intended us to. We will play
games, sing praises, read scripture, and try and relate the teachings of God in their ever-so-
changing lives. Then, they will go home and with the help of all of you, try and incorporate that
into their daily routines.

This year we will continue our “FAMILY DAYS”, where once a month there will be no
session and instead teens and their family will have an assignment revolving around The MASS
to do at home. This will involve discussion about family beliefs, family history, and hoping to
strengthen relationships within the family.

The EDGE team, who consist of parishioners, parent volunteers, and | have been praying
and continue to pray for our EDGE Families as they are an extension of our own. We are here to
support what you are already teaching at home about our Catholic Faith and can only continue
to work with your active participation. | would love to invite any of you that are being called to
assist in the classes. We are ecstatic for this upcoming year and to meet with you all!
Therefore: From Us to You, WELCOME TO THE EDGE.

Edelyn Baldonado
2019-2020 EDGE Coordinator
(925) 768-1544
Edelyn4585@gmail.com



